
The Oregon Anglers Alliance is comprised of a mix of recreational and commercial anglers, businesses, and outdoor groups. Our 
membership and cooperative partnership base are over 50,000 strong.
We strongly support HB 3150. This bill will help to restore the abundance of our coastal salmon and steelhead fisheries,  help to 
restore the  ecosystems of our river basins, help to restore harvest opportunity for sport and commercial anglers, and help to restore 
the economies of our communities, and the businesses and families that depend on them.
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